
                                                   
 

 

 

                                                                                  
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE  
WASHINGTON COUNTY ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 

Public notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on Thursday, July 24th, 2025.  at 
8:00pm at the Washington County Courthouse, 101 W. St. Louis St., Nashville, IL to consider a 
request for:  
 
A Zoning Text Amendment to the Washington County Zoning Ordinance creating language for 
Battery Energy Storage systems (BESS) 
     
Said request was made by Washington County 
 
An application is on file in the Office of the Zoning Administrator in the Old Jail Building, 125 W. 
St. Louis St., Nashville, IL.  This will be the only opportunity for all interested persons to be 
heard for or against this proposal. 
 
WASHINGTON COUNTY ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
 
 
Matt Bierman Washington County Zoning Administrator 
 
Dated this 7st day of July 2025. 


